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Jessica Rees

From: Keegan Littrell
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 11:19 AM
To: Jessica Rees; Daniel McDonald
Subject: RE: BOA

Hi Jessica, I can support this variance, as it’s on a side street and doesn’t appear to be in the sight triangles. 
 
Thank you,  
 

 

Keegan Littrell, P.E. 
City of University Park 
Director of Public Works 
Office: 214.987.5400 | Fax: 214.987.5499 
klittrell@uptexas.org | web: uptexas.org 
 

 
 

From: Jessica Rees <jrees@uptexas.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 10:10 AM 
To: Keegan Littrell <klittrell@uptexas.org>; Daniel McDonald <dmcdonald@uptexas.org> 
Subject: BOA 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
The house for the new SMU president is under construction and during plan review we had them decrease the size of 
the drive approach off of Dublin since our code says a max of 15’. They would like to the go to the Board of Adjustment 
for a variance to make that approach bigger. Attached is the proposed sign plan. Just wanted to get y’alls opinion on it 
before the meeting!  
 
Thanks!  
 

 

Jessica Rees, AICP 
City of University Park 
City Planner 
Office: 214.987.5423  
jrees@uptexas.org | web: uptexas.org 
  

 
 


